NOTICE OF APPLICATION TO THE
ENVIRONMENT COURT FOR DECLARATIONS
IN RESPECT OF D14 VOLCANIC VIEWSHAFTS

AND HEIGHT SENSITIVE AREAS OVERLAY -
AUCKLAND UNITARY PLAN:
ENV-2018-AKL-000276

On 8 October 2018, the Tipuna Maunga o Tamaki
Makaurau Authority applied to the Environment
Court for declarations in respect of rules D14.4.1(A3)
and D14.4.1(A7).

In general terms, the declarations seek to ascertain
the building height limits under the Auckland Unitary

Plan within areas that fall within both a scheduled
‘regionally significant volcanic viewshaft' and a
‘height sensitive area'.

If you require a copy of the application, please
contact Annie O'Connor at
annie.oconnor@buddlefindlay.com or (04) 462 0945.

Any person who has the right to join the proceedings
as an interested party under s 274 of the Resource
Management Act 1991 may do so by giving notice by
30 November 2018. Further information on the
Environment Court process is available at the
following website: www.environmentcourt.govt.nz




